
 

  

Peter E. Board Award 
 

This small award was established by the Faculty of Education in memory of Professor Peter E. 
Board.  All Faculty of Education students are eligible to apply. Applicants must show both 
financial need and academic promise. One recommendation letter from a member of York 
University's Faculty of Education who is familiar with the applicant’s work is required. The letter 
must address teaching promise. 
 
Application Process 
To apply for this bursary you must complete: 
 
(1) Student Financial Profile at http://sfs.yorku.ca/services/sfp/ by September 15 
(2) Students must also submit a personal statement and a recommendation letter addressing teaching promise.  
 
 

Nomination Form 

Name of Nominee (Course Director): _________________________ 

Nominee Signature: _______________________________________ 

 

Students Name: ____________________________  

Student Number ____________________________ 

Email _____________________________________  

 

Complete this form and submit with the personal statement  and recommendation to York University, Faculty of 
Education, BEd/BA Student Services, upload to  https://eduforms.apps01.yorku.ca/machform/view.php?id=233909 by 
October 15.  
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